
PUBLIC HEARING NOTICE   East Berry Corridor Study Plan                            Posted Feb. 7, 2025 
  
Notice is hereby given to the public that the Fort Worth City Plan Commission will host a public hearing 
on the East Berry Corridor Study Plan.  The public is invited to provide comment to the Commission at 
the public hearing scheduled for February 19, 2025, at 1:30 p.m. either in person or by submitting 
comments via email.  The Work Session will start at 12:30 p.m. Both meetings will occur at Old City Hall 
200 Texas Street 2nd Floor in the Council Conference Room, Fort Worth, TX 76102.     Written comments 
on the Plan may be sent to the Platting and Annexation Division email at 
Platbox2@fortworthtexas.gov.  All written comments must be received by Tuesday, February 18, 2025, 
to be considered by the Commission.  
  
Please access and download a copy of the draft plan here 
  
https://engagekh.com/east-berry-street/east-berry-street-home 
  
General Plan Boundaries 

 

 
Intent of Plan 

The purpose of the Plan to create an integrated transportation, land use, economic development, and 
technology strategy that results 

in improved walkability, enhanced safety, additional travel choices, and a development pattern that 
supports a reimagined corridor vision with input from community stakeholders. 
Plan Contact 

Armond Bryant, 

Transportation Manager, Transportation/Public Works Department 
Armond.Bryant@fortworthtexas.gov 
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